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Great Corby School





Newsletter - Spring Term 2018





To see our full calendar of events, please visit our website www.gtcorby.cumbria.sch.uk





Sporting Achievements


Football


The school football team took part in the competition at The Sands Centre in January and represented the school exceptionally well with good team spirit and sportsmanship.


�





Swimming


The annual swimming gala took place on Thursday 8th February and we had some fantastic results. Several children won medals and all children showed a great sporting spirit, cheering on their fellow competitors.


�





Lanercost Cross Country


Lanercost Cross Country will take place on Saturday 18th March. This is a family friendly event. If you are able to attend, please send in your entry form and we will issue your child with a running vest. (entry forms have been emailed out). We need to have 3 boys or 3 girls from each year group to compete as a team but children can also compete as individuals. 




















Links with The University of Cumbria


�


We curently have Miss McElholm and Miss McKinstry in KS1. 


Towards the end of next half term, we welcome Miss Nicholls-Hardwick, Mr Maudsley and Miss McCloskey for their final placement. 





Corby’s Chocolate Champions


Class 2 have been very busy setting up their own mini business as part of the Bright Stars project. The competition aims to get children excited about running their own business. Children decided to produce and package chocolate treats to be sold on Valentine's Day and Mother's Day.


�The children were encouraged to apply for a position in the company and interviews took place in week 2. Ms Clarke (school Governor) has been supporting the project and is building a paper making kit ready for after half term, when 'Corby's Chocolate Champions' will begin making their own paper for the packaging of Mother's Day treats.


�The next sale is on Friday March 9th at 3.15pm. Come along and buy a special treat for your mum to show her how much you love her. 











Race for Life 


Summer 2017


Well done and thank you to all who helped to raise sponsorship for the children’s Race for Life in the summer. In total, the children managed to raise a huge £1356 for Cancer Research. Fantastic!





Dates:


20.2.18 C2 Trip to Vindolanda


21.2.18 Gym Comp at WHS *


w/c 26.2.18 Parents' Evenings


5.3.18 Governors' AGM 8.00pm


6.3.18 Y6 at Castle Carrock


14.3.18 KS1 PE Festival at WHS


17.3.18 Lanercost Cross Country 


22.3.18 Y5/6 PE Festival at WHS


29.3.18 Break up for Easter


16.4.18 Summer term starts





Gymnastics Competition


Due to the snow we missed the competition this week. The team will now be competing on Wed 21st Feb at approx. 3.30. Children should be back at school by 4.30.  
































FoGCS 


The AGM was held on 17th January. All members agreed to hold their positions for another year. A breakdown of recent fundraising totals was also given: 


School Disco - £606.65


Bags 2 School - £50.00


Fab Bricks - £72.50


Christmas Cards - £234.86


Christmas Fair - £210.77


Christmas Raffle - £311.16


Next meeting: 21st February in Waltons Bar at The Crown, Wetheral to discuss fundraising events for the remaining half of this academic year.
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